HURSTVILLE GROVE INFANTS SCHOOL

81 Lansdowne St Penshurst NSW 2222 9580 5361



'Dance Troupe' at The Grove



April 20th 2021

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Dance is an extra curricula activity that is offered at Hurstville Grove Infants School, with the Dance Troupe members having the opportunity to perform at the Bankstown East Hills District Dance Festival, as well as at various other school formal assemblies and Presentation Day. As students are working towards these special performances a commitment for the year is required after Week 5, Term 2.

If you wish to further develop and support your child's dance and performing arts skills and ability the school has accessed a professional dance teacher to work with the students each week. Miss Larissa has had over 20 years of dancing experience and she has made a positive impact on the students at The Grove since 2016. By having a professional choreographer we are able to bring out the best in the students.

Dance will be offered at lunch time on a Wednesday. Girls will need to have their hair tied back and kept out of their face.

The cost for students will be \$5 per lesson and payment for 9 weeks of tuition in Term 2 is \$45.00, which is to be paid by 30th April. Students who continue dancing after week 5 will be required to commit to the Dance Troupe for the remainder of the year. More information will be provided when Term 3 payments are due.

Please enclose your child's interest and payment in a clearly labelled envelope and place it in the money shute in the front office. Miss Larissa will provide a receipt for each payment. Please Note: Cheques should be made payable to LARISSA ZANARDO. Please do not make any payments out to Hurstville Grove Infants School.

Alternatively, the Creative Kids Voucher can be used to pay for Term's 2 & 3 Dance Troupe lessons. For further information follow this link: https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/campaign/creative-kids. Please note that Creative Kids vouchers are non-refundable.

Lessons will commence on <u>Wednesday 28th April</u>. If there is any difficulty with payment by the due date, please contact Miss McKinnon. Alternatively, if your child has not paid by the due date they will not be able to participate in the program. This is to be fair for all those families that have paid.

If you require any further information please contact Miss McKinnon.

Yours truly,
Kylie McKinnon
Principal

rincipal			
DANCE AT THE GROVE – TERM 2 (Please make cheques payable to Larissa Zanardo)			
Please find enclosed \$45.00 for Term 2 dance lessons for my child.			
Name:	Class:		
Parent / Caregivers:	Date:	Reg 23/21	